Yeoman Group plc, the mobile navigation company, will be announcing its interim results for the six months ended 31st March 2002 on Thursday 27th June. There will be an analyst meeting at 10am on that day. 

For further information or enquiries contact:

Hugh Agnew or Charles Marshall at Yeoman Group plc Tel: 01590 679777, or David Waller or Jonathan Smith at Chancery Communications Tel: 020 72696940, email: jonathan@chancerycomms.co.uk 
